From: fernando lacayo [mailto:ferlacayo@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2009 1:10 PM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: Pamela Mumuni
Dear Friends of Pamela, Co-workers, Staff,
 
It is with great sadness as I have just learned of Pamela's early departure. She was a hard worker and dedicated professional.
I share your pain and irreparable loss, as I also miss her.
 
Please convey my sentiments to her Family.
 
Sincerely,
 
Fernando Lacayo
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